
Since 2003, the Minnesota Builders Exchange Scholarship Fund 
has awarded annual scholarships to college & technical school 
students seeking an education related to the construction 
industry. 

Along with our donating partner, The Builders Group (TBG) 
Education Foundation, MBEX is proud to encourage continued 
industry growth via our scholarship program.

2022-2023 Scholarship Recipients

Minnesota Builders Exchange

CONGRATULATIONS, 
RECIPIENTS!

Cindy Wuddah
Construction Management

Awarded $4,000

Chandler Lallak
Civil Engineering
Awarded $3,000

Landan Adams
Carpentry

Awarded $3,000

Michaela Sylvestor
Construction Management

Awarded $3,000

Kyle Larson
Mechanical Engineering

Awarded $2,500

Lillian Anderson
Electrical Construction 

& Maintenance
Awarded $2,500

Sharifah Nansamba
Construction Management

Awarded $1,500

Not Pictured: Rogelio Bello, HVAC-R, Awarded $2,500

Brock Aleshire
Construction Management

Awarded $1,500


